Csongrdd Viros Polgdrmesterétdl

17 April 2019

Dear Mr Ari Korhonen,

On behalf of the Municipality of Csongrad, it is my great pleasure to I invite you, our twin
town’s four-person delegation, to the cultural and gastronomic events of the 22" Wine
Festival in Csongrad, held between 16™ and 19™ August 2019. The Wine Festival will begin at
17:40 on 16™ August 2019 with the parade of the Wine Order of Saint Vincent.

The programme will include the presentation of Csongrad’s values and visiting the medical
spa, providing an excellent opportunity to recharge and relax. I will send you the detailed
schedule of the twin towns’ delegations soon.

According to our plans, the twin towns’ official meeting will be held at 15h on 18" August.

Dear Mr Mayor, please indicate at your earliest convenience whether you accept our
invitation to our festive programme, which will, at the same time, also be the meeting of
Csongrad’s twin towns.

Yours sincerely,

@O

Tamas Bedd
Mayor
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